
From: Andrew Halper  
Sent: 30 June 2020 17:26 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re: Comments on 2020/1614/P have been received by the council. 

 

Hello -- can you kindly advise me, what is the next step now that I have registered my 

comments?  

 

Many thanks 

 

Regards 

 

 

Andrew Halper  

 

 

On Sun, 7 Jun 2020 at 21:17, wrote: 

We live next door at 52 Belsize Park Gardens. We are concerned to know whether the 

proposed rear elevation dormer will affect our privacy through overlooking, or whether any 

other amenity will be affected. There is not sufficient detail in the application (eg the size of 

the dormer and the degree it extends) for us to have reassurance about this issue.  

 

Comments made by Andrew and Eva Halper of Flat A-C, 52 Belsize Park Gardens, London, 

NW3 4ND 

 

 

Comment Type is Comment 

 

 


